

April 24, 2021

Dear Friends of Habitat for Humanity of Louisa County

Last week, we had the pleasure of dedicating a new home to Aaron and Jessie Pritchette and their son Ricky. For all involved with Habitat for Humanity of Louisa County, there is nothing quite like celebrating the life changing opportunity of homeownership.

Jessie and Aaron worked extremely hard over the months of construction, working side by side with the volunteer building crew. Being part of the construction of their own home was special. In addition, they worked closely with our Homeowner Services Director to prepare for the financial and practical obligations of owning their first home.



As always, there are many to thank for making the dream of homeownership for the Pritchette family possible. The community of volunteers, donors, businesses, churches, and affordable housing organizations contributed time, building materials, donations, and dedication to the Habitat mission.

We are grateful to all who made it possible for Jessie, Aaron and Ricky to finally have A Place to Call Home!

Due to COVID 19 protocols, we celebrated the dedication via Zoom. If you would like to view a recording of the entire 30-minute dedication, click on the link below.

https://youtu.be/g4u4Fp5wMiA



If you are able, please consider making a financial contribution today. We are currently building the next home with another beginning later this year.

You can help make a difference for families we serve in Louisa County

Give the Gift of Home Today

DONATE NOW

VOLUNTEER



|NPO_NAME|

|NPO_ADDRESS|

www.hfhlouisa.org

contact@hfhlouisa.org

(540) 967-0486

Email not displaying correctly?

View it in your browser

Unsubscribe



